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Assembly 24 
Information

Where:
SW Pitts Hose Co.
226 Old Loudon Road
Latham, NY 12110

When:
The second Tuesday of 
the month at 7:30 pm

Why:  Well it’s FUN!

Dean of Assembly 24
Clem Kinnicutt
Kinnicuttc@aol.com

Our Officers:

President
Joseph Goode
joe@magicmelvin.com

Vice President
David MacDonald
david@davidmacdonal
dmagic.com

Treasurer
Robert Connors
rconnor1@nycap.rr.co
m

Secretary
Cory Haines
coryhainesmagic@yah
oo.com 

Our Website
www.sam24.org
webmaster:  
David MacDonald

National Website
www.magicsam.com

Next Meeting:  3/13
Magnet Magic 

March Meeting

This month the meeting will be a magnet theme.  We all love 
them and there are some fantastic things you can do with them. 
Snacks will be serviced and the DVD raffle will be back again.  See 
you at 7:30pm on Tuesday the firehouse in Latham.

Magic News…

SAM National President Vinny Grosso visits with David Copperfield. 
Vinny is presenting Copperfield with the “Magician of the Century” 
award. Copperfield said, "I’m humbled by the honor and grateful 
to be recognized by this great organization."

In other news…Dues Are Due

Please be current, see Bob Connors at the next meeting.
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Upcoming 
Meetings

2012

January:
Elections & New Magic

February:
Rope Magic

March:
Magnetic Magic

April:
The Big Magic Sale

May:
Possible Lecture

June 7th:
Sponge Magic

July:
TBA

August 9th:
TBA

September:
TBA

October:
Halloween Magic

November:
Magic in a Bag

December:
Holiday Party

This is a tentative 
schedule that is subject 
to change.  Please check 
for updates each month.

Please be current 
on your dues.  That 
is what helps pay 
for the programs we 
have.  You can send 
your dues to Bob 
Connors, Box 245, 
Round Lake, 12151. 
Make them payable 
to SAM 24 for $20.

Dues are DUE
Dues are still only $20.00 for the year, and what a bargain!  You 
must be a current member of the national SAM to be a local 
member.  This is not a rule that I have made, we choose to be 
members of a national organization and therefore we have rules 
to follow.  Guests are always welcome, but they still must pay for 
the lecturers that cost the club money.  Your dues help make a lot 
possible.  Please mail them directly to Bob Connors, Box 245, 
Round Lake, 12151.

The Web Site – Pictures of the last meeting 
Want to see pictures of the last meeting, visit 
www.sam24.org.  Please take a moment if you have 
not and fill-in or update your member information. 
Compeer Dave MacDonald has worked long hours and 
produced a fantastic website.  Check out the clip of 
the month which shows Rob Torres not performing 
magic, but something different.  Check it out!

February Meeting by Cory Haines

In a rare turn of events, and to avoid a conflict with Valentine's 
day, we held the February meeting on the 3rd Tuesday of the 
month.  Our theme was rope magic.  We began with an 
informative lecture by local President Joe Goode.  Cory Haines 
began the show with his award winning Witch Hunt routine.  Zac 
Middleton and Dave McDonald each presented their versions of 
the classic 3 rope routine.  Pete Beebles shared some great 
comedy bits and rope magic.  The Great Karabini told some funny 
magic jokes and shoed his color changing rope.  Norb Kosinski 
tempted mortality with a rope through the body routine.  Roger 
Borgan performed an amazing mental card routine.  See you all in 
March.

Joe Goode

President, S.A.M. Assembly24

http://sam24.synthasite.com/clip-of-the-month.php
http://sam24.synthasite.com/clip-of-the-month.php
http://sam24.synthasite.com/directory-form.php
http://www.sam24.org/



	S.A.M. Assembly 24
	March Meeting
	Magic News…
	Dues are DUE
	The Web Site – Pictures of the last meeting Want to see pictures of the last meeting, visit www.sam24.org.  Please take a moment if you have not and fill-in or update your member information.  Compeer Dave MacDonald has worked long hours and produced a fantastic website.  Check out the clip of the month which shows Rob Torres not performing magic, but something different.  Check it out!
	February Meeting by Cory Haines


